
Why care about 
Harm Reduction

at Brock ? 

 In 2019, it was reported that 57% of
Brock students use substances daily.
Harm reduction info will help reduce

stigma for these students!
Source: www.macleans.ca/education/reported-marijuana-use-higher-at-canadian-universities-in-2019-survey

All Brock students, staff, faculty, and community
members practice in harm reduction every day!

(e.g. seatbelts, coffeeshops, using substances, etc.)

Across the Niagara region, there is an increasing rate of opioid
overdoses every year, which means our communities need

harm reduction approaches to support them every day.

All Brock students, staff, faculty, and
community members can be more active
in harm reduction practices by getting

trained in reversing an opioid overdose.

For more information, go to www.opirgbrock.com/harmreduction


